CUEY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

=1, Fenchurch Street, E.C.j3.

24th February, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 22nd instant relative to the Steel Screw Schooner
Yacht "MEDUSA", and have placed the same before the Committee
at their meeting today.

The Committee note that this vessel is laid up at
your port and that the Engineer in charge has been advised
that the Boiler and Serewshaft Surveys should be carried
out before the yacht is again placed in commission, and,
in the circumstances, they have agreed to the inspections
in question being postponed for the present. I shall be
glad l_t you will inform the Cwner's representative
accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
The Surveyors, Classification Committee.

SOUTHAMPTON .




